
Hello,

It has been a great start to the new term and we are very excited to have all of the children

back in school today.

We started the year with an assembly around the culture and ethos of Knighton Mead. We

are always so incredibly proud of the excellent character that our children show in all that

we do. We have developed our school culture expectations and now have a new Knighton

Mead mantra:

We know that if we are kind, work hard and strive for excellence in all that we do, we will

make a positive difference and can be the best version of ourselves. I will be sharing more

information about the new culture model at our parents’ meetings over the coming weeks.

I really hope that you are able to join us and find out about the year ahead for your child.

Here are the details of the meetings:

3rd September – Y3 Parents’ Meeting @ 2:30pm

4th September – Y6 Parents’ Meeting @ 2:30pm

6th September – Y1 Parents’ Meeting @ 2:30pm

9th September – Y5 Parents’ Meeting @ 2:30pm

11th September – Y2 Parents’ Meeting @ 2:30pm

12th September – Y4 Parents’ Meeting @ 2:30pm

In other news, we have been doing lots of work around the school grounds to develop

more green spaces. Watch this space for more details!

Have a lovely weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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We know how important being in school is and 

want to make this year our best year of attendance 

for all children.

Please remember that the school gates open at 

8.40am and everyone needs to be on time and 

ready to learn.

Many thanks and  best wishes, 

Miss Key

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 
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Attendance

Character muscle of the week

TEAMWORK:

Allowing others to 
join in and not limiting 
yourself to certain 
people.  Include 
everyone. To be able 
to play and work co-
operatively with all.

Friends of Knighton Mead

#collaboration #community

We are holding the Macmillan Coffee Morning at 

school on Friday 27th September from 9am –11 am. 

There will be a range of food and drink available and 

tickets will be £5 per adult with all proceeds going to 

Macmillan Cancer Support. If you would like to 

purchase a ticket then please go to the school office 

or send your money in a labelled envelope clearly 

stating how many tickets you would like. For Health 

& Safety reasons, there is a maximum capacity of 50 

people and tickets will be sold on a first come, first 

serve basis. There will also be a raffle and other 

games available on the day - more details to follow 

in the coming weeks.
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